
CONGRATULATIONS TO  

LIEUTENANT CHARLES WADE 
We are pleased to announce the promoƟon of Charles Wade to 

the rank of Lieutenant. Lieutenant Wade is assigned to the 

Office of Fiscal Integrity and assumed his appointment on 

Monday, March 25th, 2019.  

Charles began his law enforcement career in 2009 as an officer 

with the Quincy Police Department. Prior to his law 

enforcement career, Charles served in the United States Air 

Force as a Master Sergeant. 

Charles started with the Division in June of 2013, assigned to 

the Bureau of Insurance Fraud, in Tallahassee. Since November 

2017, Charles has held the designaƟon of Lead DetecƟve. 

Charles is also a firearms instructor as well as field training 

officer, assisƟng in the training of new detecƟves for the 

Division. 

Charles is a graduate of Florida State University in 2008, having 

earned a Bachelor of Science degree in criminology. In 2012, 

Charles earned a master’s degree in Management and 

Leadership from Liberty University. 

  

We are pleased to recognize Lieutenant 
Wade’s hard work and look forward to his 

con nued growth into greater  
responsibili es.  

IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THE  

FOLLOWING PROMOTION 


